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Comments: hello, I am writing in regards to the Sandia Peak coaster. I think this is something that would not be

beneficial to our community, especially the wildlife up in the mountains. Roller coasters are very loud, use a lot of

energy, and not to mention the influx of locals and visitors going up into the mountains and affecting the wildlife. I

think that if the City and State want to bring something new to Albuquerque, they should just put money and

efforts into expanding and re-designing Cliff's Amusement Park. I do not see a point in adding one single roller

coaster in the middle of our Sandia Mountains when we have a local amusement park that has been a part of

Albuquerque and New Mexico's history for many years. Thank you for your time. 


